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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
Clarksburg Water Board continues to offer free water sampling to its customers 
 
CLARKSBURG, W.Va. – The Clarksburg Water Board (CWB) continues to offer free water 
sampling services.  While many customers have already participated in lead testing for 
their water, the process is ongoing and still available to all customers. 
 
CWB is actively reaching out to any customer who has not yet participated in sampling.  
If you don’t want to wait for them to call, you may contact the CWB hotline at (304) 423-
7952 to request your sampling kit immediately. 
 
The hotline is available 24/7 and will ask customers to leave their name, phone number, 
and the address of their testing site.  Calls will be returned on the next business day 
between 8 a.m. and 4 p.m. 
 
Water sampling kits can be picked up and dropped off at the Clarksburg Water Board 
office at 1001 South Chestnut Street, Clarksburg, West Virginia.  If customers are not 
able to make it to the CWB office, other arrangements can be made via the hotline.  
Walk-in requests will be accepted, but calling the hotline is encouraged.  A 24-hour drop 
box is available in front of the CWB’s office for after-hours or contact-free drop-offs.  
 
This service is free and available to Clarksburg Water Board customers only.  Those who 
are not customers of CWB should contact their water service provider directly. 
 

Lead Screenings Encouraged by the Harrison-Clarksburg Health Department 
 
The Harrison-Clarksburg Health Department encourages lead screening for children in 
Harrison County.  They are currently targeting children between newborn and six years 
of age, but will gladly test anyone that wants to be tested.  If you would like to request 
lead screening for yourself or members of your household, please call (304) 623-9308. 
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